


Attachment A 

 

Road closure and detour 

Southeast May Valley Road will be closed near the project area while this work is being done. Detour 
signs will re-route traffic onto Issaquah-Hobart Road, Southeast Newport Way, and State Route 900 (see 
map). 

Project schedule 

Work is scheduled to begin in early summer 2015 so it can be completed after the current school year 
ends and before the 2015 school year begins. Southeast May Valley Road will be closed completely 
during construction and will reopen in late summer, after the work is finished.  

Project budget 

The project budget is outlined on Attachment C. FHWA does not cover all of the costs of this project, so King
County monies had to be identified to complete the project funding package in order for the project to move
forward. 
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